
NEW RIVER RESOURCE AUTHORITY
PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE OF PROPOSED WASTE DISPOSAL AND TIPPING FEE RATE 
INCREASES

New River Resource Authority (“NRRA”) provides, among related services, waste disposal services 
for the businesses, citizens and communities of the City of Radford, the Town of Dublin, Giles 
County, Pulaski County and within the jurisdictional boundaries, and incorporated jurisdictions 
therein, of Montgomery County, Floyd County, Bland County and Wythe County.  Pursuant to Va. 
Code § 15.2-5136 and § 15.2-5114, NRRA proposes the following waste disposal and tipping fees 
to be effective July 1, 2025:

Rates $/Ton Current Proposed 

Municipal Solid Waste – MSW $34.00 $36.00

Construction Debris – CD $34.00 $36.00

POTW Sludge $24.00 $26.00

Non-Friable Asbestos $54.00 $56.00

Clean Wood $25.00 $30.00

Tires (per pound) $00.15 $00.17

Recycling $60.00 $74.00

A public hearing on the rates set forth above will be held on Wednesday, February 26, 2025, at 
Noon, or as soon thereafter as may be heard, in the administrative conference room of NRRA at 
7100 Cloyd’s Mountain Road, Dublin, VA.

Interested persons may appear at the aforementioned time and place to present their views or may 
submit written comments prior to the hearing.  Accommodations for disabled persons can be made 
with the Deputy Director by calling (540) 674-1677 at least five (5) days prior to the hearing date.

(For publication January 17, 2025 & February 14, 2025, and at newriverresourceauthority.org)


